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Tick Removal Note 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Ticks are constantly a problem at a rural school. 
In order for staff to be able to treat tick bites with Lyclear or Wart Off Freeze 
spray, we need your permission. 
 
Regards, 
Diane Myer 
Principal 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Tick Bite Treatment Permission note  
 
I give permission for teachers and 1st Aid staff at Bobin Public School 
to apply lyclear or wart off freeze spray to ticks for my 
child/ren……………………………………………………………………… 
 
This consent is for the duration of my child’s enrolment at Bobin Public 
School. 
 
 
Parent’s signature:__________________________ 
 
 
Name: _________________                Date:____________________ 
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